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NRC Regional Office to Discuss Davis-Besse Steam Generator  
Installation: Webinar to be Held on February 20 

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s Region III office will hold a webinar Feb. 20 to discuss 
inspection efforts for Davis-Besse’s installation of two steam generators and how the agency’s activities 
help ensure the public and environment are protected. 

 “We are committed to having discussions about the NRC’s oversight of nuclear power plants,” 
said NRC Region III Administrator Cynthia D. Pederson. “This webinar will give us an opportunity to 
continue the dialogue with the public about issues of interest to them.” 

The NRC Region III office, located in Lisle, Ill., will explain our regulations, discuss our 
inspection process and answer questions associated with the plant’s new steam generator installation. 

The webinar will be held from 6:00-7:00 p.m. EDT (5:00-6:00 p.m. CDT). Participants will be 
able to view presentation slides prepared by NRC staff and submit questions in writing over the Internet. 
Interested members of the public must register online or follow the instructions on the meeting notice in 
order to participate. 

 

 

         

https://www1.gotomeeting.com/register/316730801/
http://public-blog.nrc-gateway.gov/
https://twitter.com/nrcgov
http://www.youtube.com/NRCgov
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/USNRC/subscriber/new?
http://www.nrc.gov/public-involve/listserver.html
http://www.nrc.gov
mailto:opa.resource@nrc.gov
http://www.flickr.com/photos/nrcgov/

	NRC Regional Office to Discuss Davis-Besse Steam Generator
	Installation: Webinar to be Held on February 20

